
Facilities at We Are People First.  

 

There are a small number of car parking spaces on site that can be reserved. If you 

require parking close to the centre, please email 

olivermcgowantraining@wearepeoplefirst.co.uk who will co-ordinate with our 

conference centre team.  

 

We will not be providing lunch, but lunch can be ordered in our Bistro. They have a 

selection of sandwiches, baguettes, salads, and a soup of the day. Tea, coffee, and 

water will be available free of charge throughout the session. Attendees are also 

welcome to bring their own lunch or pick lunch up from nearby stores.  
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